From: liz thatcher

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 4:39 PM

**To:** City Clerk

**Subject:** Oral communication 11/16/2021

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Good afternoon, I am not able to attend the meeting scheduled for thus afternoon. I would like to address my concerns with parking on Hartley street. We have lived there since 2004 and purchased the home for the convenience of street parking. I take care of my elderly & handicap mother. At times (most of the time) I can't even get with 5 car lengths of my home. Also my daughter and 2 grandsons under 3yrs of age, live with me. Our current parking situation is very much an inconvenience and unsafe for the young & elderly. I would appreciate the understanding & concern of our need to have permitted parking.

Thank you for you time

Liz Thatcher

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android

From: R Mattox

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 3:35 PM

**To:** City Clerk **Subject:** Parking Permit

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

# **Ruth Mattox**



### Concerns

Parking on my street and blocking y driveway Litter at my curb and on my lawn Cars parked for days People move my trash cans to park

Thank you very much.

From: P Mendoza

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 1:25 PM

**To:** City Clerk

**Subject:** Permit parking Hartley street

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

Rick and pat mendoza



### Comments

Our block is in needs of the permit parking as the problem has worsen with trash, loitering and parking from the apartment s taking over our block and blocking driveways Sometime parking for weeks at at time without moving their cars

Thank you in advance

Sent from my iPhone

From: Armanda Holguin

Sent: Tuesday, November 16, 2021 2:10 PM

**To:** City Clerk

**Subject:** Re: Parking Permits on Hartley St.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders.

On Tue, Nov 16, 2021, 12:06 PM Armanda Holguin wrote:

To whom it may concern,

I'm writing this email to let you know of my concerns and reasons for wanting parking permits on our street. I have been a home owner and resident of West Covina for over 36 years. I have always felt proud to mention where I live, as well as safe, until lately.

My street has become a parking lot for many. There are cars left for days and the owners picked up from the cars at all hours of the night. Trash, diapers, beer cans, beer bottles, masks, and who knows what else left at the curbs. Random people walking up and down looking into our driveways. My mother uses Access and they at times have to pick her up in the middle of the street, rather than curbside. My daughter works until 11 pm at times and has to park around the street and of course, I have to get up to watch her come down the street. My oldest son is in the same situation, as he works until 2 am....no parking ....

Please allow us to have a spot for our children who live on the street, park their cars and give us a little peace, it's scary walking down our own street...

Thank You,

Armanda Holguin